
September 17, 2015 
   
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150908B 
 
 
 
   
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – BRIEFING ON 

PROJECT AIM 2020, 9:30 A.M., TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 
2015, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE 
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the progress of Project Aim 2020 
implementation. Topics included updates on rebaselining the work of the agency, strategic 
workforce planning, and next steps. The Chapter President of the National Treasury Employees 
Union also addressed the Commission.   
 
The staff should emphasize in agency communications that Project Aim is a proactive NRC 
initiative to improve agency efficiency and agility, driven largely by the need to align agency 
structure and processes with numerous fact-of-life changes.  
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